
AUGUST 26TH, 2018                        21st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WOOLER:  St Alphonsus CWL Executive meeting on Monday, Aug.  27
th
 at 7 pm.  Meeting is for 

discussing upcoming bazaar and plans for the next year. 

Please note, Masses celebrated at St. Alphonsus will be held in the Church Hall. 
 

BRIGHTON: Stretch Classes - Tuesdays at 3pm; Rosary - Thursdays at 9am, followed by Stitches 

and Yarns until 2pm in the Church Hall.  

Stitches and Yarns is a drop-in social group of 20 plus knitters and crafters.  They meet every 

Thursday from 10am to 2pm at Holy Angels Church Hall, and on July 5th they donated $1,700.00 to The 

Bridge Hospice.  The Bridge Hospice is a small rural residential hospice in Warkworth, serving 

Northumberland Cty. and surrounding region.  Donations are vital to help provide commpassionate end-

of-life care and family support in the hospice home.  Stitches and Yarns is a non-denominational group 

and open to the public.  Many thanks to Stitches and Yarns for being generous in the name of the Lord. 
 

TRI-PARISH GOLF & FAMILY SOCIAL EVENT 
Sign Up Sheets at back of Church 

URGENT! URGENT! Sunday, September 9th  URGENT! URGENT! 

*Where:  Salt Creek Golf Club 
*Time:  2:30pm Shotgun Start (Registration 1:30pm) 

*Catered Dinner:  roast beef; potatoes; 2 vegetables; coleslaw; dessert. 

*Cost:  Golf/cart & meal $35.00.  Meal only $12.00 (same price for 3yrs. in a row) 

*Contact Mike Muzzerall for prize donations which can be dropped off after Mass 613-475-3292 

Contact Bernie Koster for team signing 613-475-4173 

Volunteers needed for: 50/50 draw; Prize Awarding; Registration etc. 

A special invitation to non-golfers to join us for a fun afternoon! 

Arrive by 4:15 for Dinner at 5pm 

Due to this being a catered affair, please ensure you are signed up for golf and/or dinner. 

Proceeds from the Knights of Columbus 50/50 draw will go towards 

 the purchase of next year’s Sunday Missals for all three parishes. 
 

Mark Your Calendars 
Tri Parish Pot-Luck Supper.  4pm on October 28

th
 at Holy Angels Parish Hall.   

Stay tuned,… for food coordination! 
 

Parishioners of Holy Angels, St. Alphonsus and St. Jerome 
Please consider becoming a reader at Mass, a money counter or a member of the choir.  Our parishioners 

have many different God-given gifts and talents to offer in service and ministry to your parish churches 

and benefit everyone.  Please contact the office at 613-397-3189 a.s.a.p. 
 

Please say the prayer to St. Joseph  
Asking for his intercession and help in making repairs to our Churches.  Kindly use your ‘Contingency 

Fund’ envelope on the 2
nd

 and 4
th

 Sunday of each month.  Collection taken up before the closing prayer. 

MASS SCHEDULE FOR THE UPCOMING week 
DAY                  TIME           PLACE               INTENTION                                                     REQUESTED BY 

Sat.Aug.25         4pm        Warkworth         Missa Pro Populo 

Sat.Aug.25         7pm        Brighton            +Donna Clause                                                                             Pat Corry 

Sun.Aug.26        9am        Wooler               Int. of Joanne McClure on her 70
th

 Birthday                   Chyrel & Donna 

Sun.Aug.26      11am        Brighton            +Trish Burley & All the Souls in Purgatory                      Kim Dorrington 

Mon.Aug.27       9am        Warkworth         No Week Day Masses until September 14th 

Sat.Sept.1           4pm        Warkworth         +Willy Decommer                                         St. Jerome CWL and friends 

Sat.Sept.1         7pm          Brighton              Missa Pro Populo 

Sun.Sept.2        9am          Wooler                Int. of John Plue                                                         Teresa & Barb Plue 

Sun.Sept.2      11am          Brighton             +Gail Grundle                                                       Claire & Ralph Gorcey 
 

    Readings for Next Sunday – Dt. 4:1-2; 6-8; Jas 1:17-22, 27; Mk 7:1-8,14-15,21-23 

Contingency Fund Collection this Weekend 
 

PRAY FOR:   Nicholas Antonik; Ester Colin; David Courneyea; Donnie Davidson; John-Paul Désilet; Bob 

Donaldson; Mark Duffie; Estelle English; Giulio Fabiilli; James Hallas; Heloise Hennessy; Cairine Higgens; Caden 

Hopkins; Katelyn Huizinga; Bill Johnson; Edward Kasala; Paul Kasala; Rob Lawrence; Gerri Layman; Edward 

Luck; Gretta MacKenzie; Helen McRae; Sheila Millar; Kathy Mulder; Candyce Muzzerall; Bernie O’Brien; Lil 

O’Loan;; Chris Phillips; John Plue; Suzanne Sabourin; Lucille Scanlon; Darwin Souci; Andy Thomson; Audrey 

Vernoy; Hannah Villeneuve; Theo Vreeburg; Corry Wanjon; Janine Wanjon; Stephanie Willick    

Children:  Charlotte; Craig; Jacob; Julie, Julia and Jackson    Deceased:  Ton Oskamp, brother-in-law Margaret 

(Frank) VanMeeuwen of St. Alphonsus Parish. 

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
The Diocese of Peterborough is offering Adult Faith Formation Courses at Sacred Heart College 

starting September 6th, 2018.  There will be twelve sessions.  The Fee is $400.00 for each 3-hour weekly 

credit course.  Audit arrangements can be made.  Sacred Heart College is located at  

208 Romaine St, Peterborough.  To register call 705-745-5549. 
 

 

LIFECHAIN SUNDAY 

 Join the Life Chain and pray with family and friends for the protection of all life.  Give silent witness 

with fellow Christians on Sunday, September 30
th
 from 2-3pm.  Participants are asked to gather at 

1:45pm in front of St. Peter’s Parish rectory garage on the corner of Dundas St. West and Queen St., 

Trenton, for prayer and to obtain a sign to hold.  After the Life Chain, there will be an ecumenical 

gathering at the Parish Centre on Queen St. for fellowship from 3-4pm.  Light refreshments available.  

Info. call Claudia 613-970-4656. 
 

The Pregnancy and Family Care Center of Trenton 
The PFC has an opening for a volunteer position beginning this fall.  The volunteer will be trained in 

client care and will assist in Parenting Classes.  The volunteer could either come in on a Wednesday or 

Thursday between the hours of 10am-3pm.  Come and join our dynamic and compassionate team as we 

support those in our community who are facing an unplanned pregnancy.  For more information contact 

Jessie Kuipers at 613-392-0074 or director@pfcqw.ca 
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